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1/22/2021 

 

Dear Skaneateles family, 

 

We are so pleased to see our halls full of children once again this week.  While we are elated to have returned 

from remote instruction, COVID-19 is still very much a concern in our school community.  This week we were 

notified of two additional COVID-19 positive individuals at our High School.  This resulted in a total of five 

individuals being placed into precautionary quarantine. Thank you as always for understanding that privacy 

restrictions limit what information we are able to share.   

 

Thankfully we saw the beginning of a plateau in the number of infections across Onondaga County this week 

but access to the vaccine remains limited throughout the region.  We will continue to partner with Onondaga 

County to provide testing opportunities as they become available.  We performed over 100 tests on Wednesday 

of this week with no positive results reported. 

 

Thank you for all you have endured at home and for your continued commitment to keeping our school and 

community safe.   

 

Stronger together, 

 
 

Eric Knuth 

Superintendent of Schools 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Skaneateles High School  
Gregory Santoro 
(315) 291-2231 

Skaneateles Middle School  
Michael Caraccio 
(315) 291-2241 

State Street Intermediate School  
John Lawrence 
 (315) 291-2261 

Belle H. Waterman Primary School  
Patrick J. Brown 
 (315) 291-2351 

 


